
 

 

 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance:  

I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it stands: one Na-
tion under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all. 

STAY CLASSY WEST VALLEY! 

INFORMATION: 
 
  
 
Yearbook Picture Make-Ups  
 
Make-up pictures for students and staff will take place on Friday, August 29th. Please remember this will be 
the LAST opportunity for yearbook pictures this year. 

Seniors: Photos begin at 7:15 AM. 
Underclassmen: Starting at 7:45 AM. 
Staff: Beginning at 7:30 AM. 

Pictures are usually completed by lunchtime, but the photographer will stay until after lunch if needed. Don’t 
miss your chance—this is the final make-up day for all grades and staff! 
 
5th and 6th period ROP students:  Stop by the counseling center and see Mrs. Manning before Wednesday, to 
get your collaboration day excusal forms. 
 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE:  You are not to be in the parking lot at lunch for  any reason with-
out an OCP.  Students found to be in the parking lot at anytime during the school day without an OCP will have 
consequences. 
 
REMINDER FROM THE PRINICPAL’S OFFICE:  Phones are not to be out during class time.  This in-
cludes when going to the restroom, library, office, etc.  Administration will be doing random phone sweeps 
throughout the semester.  Don’t be caught with your phone out! 
 
 
 
 


